
Rocky Boy Elementary Board Report         

By Principal Clintanna Colliflower  

Curriculum & Instruction:  Teachers are finishing up the with the end of their content curriculum.  They have been going on their end of 

school year field trips. We are starting to plan for next school year.  

Supervision & Evaluation: All evaluations are complete. We have two teachers on plans of improvement for next year. I had one new em-

ployee rebuttal his last evaluation. We had a meeting with this individual to go over his concerns with me as his supervisor.  

Culture & Language:  We have IEFA funds that need to be spent from our small grant we received from the state. We want to bring in elders 

on the last week of school.  

Behavior Management: Mr. Harkins does well with behavior management. We have a few students on half days. Those half days are getting 

harder for them to contain themselves in the classrooms. It seems as they are making it their mission to cause constant classroom disruptions 

and continue with their disrespectful behaviors.  

Daily Management: Since we completed the SBAC testing, we have been trying to plan for the next school year. We will be setting school 

wide, grade level, teacher, and principal goals. We will be working towards a school wide writing plan, implementing it with fidelity in the 

fall. We are also working on getting a testing committee together to help plan for proctors and reading data.  


